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Having been in the radiation protection field for almost 50 years - my latest contribution the participation in the
drafting of the new "International Basic Safety Standards for Protection against Ionizing Radiation and for the
Safety of Radiation Sources"- I would like to recommend that NRC "Change the current
requirements by adopting the ICRP-recommended dose values".

It is very important that the NRC align its regulations with international standards. We have seen the problems
that the disparity between US and foreign radiation protection quantities and units is continuously causing. The
US needs to communicate effectively with its counterparts in other countries so that tissue doses and risks (in
this case to the lenses of the eye), can be properly assessed.

Cari Borrls, D.Sc., FACR, FAAPM
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